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In the primary context, contacting parents will always be done through the school. In 

the event that your child is required to use a mobile phone to contact parents after 

school/travelling home on school transport, mobile phones should be kept in your child’s 

school bag and switched off during the school day.  

 

As a school, we do not accept any responsibility for any damage or loss of a mobile 

device.   
 

 


